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Enclosed for your review and approval is the award recommendation Invitation to Bid (ITB) 24-

012 Automotive, Truck, and Equipment Tires. 

  

HISTORY 
On December 27, 2023, Invitation to Bid 24-012 for Automotive, Truck, and Equipment Tires was 

released to the public. The objective of the solicitation was to find Qualified, Responsible, and 

willing proposers interested in providing a variety of tires for Fleet. The contract will be for three 

years. Two bids were received and opened on January 30, 2024. The qualified bids are from 

Goodyear Tire Company and from Southern Tire Company. 

 

AWARD RECOMMENDATION 

The Purchasing Department recommends awarding the contract to both Goodyear Tire Company 

and Southern Tire Company in the amount of $384,000.00 for three years (Southern Tire 

Company $204,000 ($68,000.00 per year) and Goodyear Tire Company $180,000 ($60,000.00 

per year)). The Purchasing Department recommends awarding contracts to Goodyear Tire 

Company and to Southern Tire Company as the lowest bid and Best Value Offeror to the City. 
  
 

 

 

________________ 

Steve Stafford 

Purchasing Manager 

To: John Baumgartner, City Manager 

 

From: Steve Stafford, Purchasing Manager 

 

CC: 

 

Yvonne Calderon, Fleet Manager 

Wesley Baker, Lead 

 

Date: 2/9/2024 

 

Re: 

 
Invitation to Bid (ITB) 24-012 Automotive, Truck, and Equipment Tires 
Bid Evaluation and Award Recommendation 
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